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LOCAL 

BLENDED  

MHSL 

STUDENTS  

  

  

Legal Methods Student Leaders invite all local 

blended students to take a break from 

studying and join us for an afternoon of 

socializing.  Families and friends are welcome! 

 

Lake Monster has got you covered with beer 

and non-alcoholic options, plus there will be a 

food truck onsite (or bring your own food!). 

 

RSVPs are encouraged, but not required. 
 

Questions/RSVPs can be directed to: 
nicole.knightschrupp@mitchellhamline.edu (4L Blended) or  

jennifer.schaller@mitchellhamline.edu (2L Blended) 

 

Check out Lake Monster Brewing at 

https://www.lakemonsterbrewing.com 

SEPTEMBER 30, 

2023 

@ 2 PM  
 

LAKE MONSTER 

BREWING 
550 VANDALIA ST. #150 

ST. PAUL, MN 55114 
 

mailto:nicole.knightschrupp@mitchellhamline.edu
mailto:Jennifer.schaller@mitchellhamline.edu

